Hull Public Schools

End of Year Program Evaluation

To assist with our annual program evaluation, required by the Department of Elementary
and Secondary Education, all staff members (special education teachers, school
psychologists, related service providers) should complete the form below and return to
Judy Kuehn, Director of Student Services, prior to June 5" each school year. Thank you.

Completed by: School:
Date:

Staff Development Programs attended this year that was sponsored by the Hull Public
Schools:

Conferences attended this year outside of the District:

Building-Based or System-Wide Accomplishments/Strengths for the current school year.
School year:

Building-Based or System-Wide Recommendations and Suggestions:

Additional Comments:




